

## **MEMORANDUM**

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council

Attention: Natawna B. Austin, Executive Secretary

FROM: William H. Cole, President & CFQ

DATE: May 9, 2018

SUBJECT: City Council Bill No. 18-0225

City Streets - Closing- Eastbourne Avenue and a Portion of Savage Street

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City Council Bill No. 18-0225, a bill for the purpose of condemning and closing Eastbourne Avenue, lying between Rappollo Street and Savage Street, and a portion of Savage Street extending from the north side of Holabird Avenue.

The closing of this street (and portion of Savage Street) is necessary for the expansion of a local business.

BDC supports business expansion and respectfully requests that Bill No. 18-0225 be given favorable consideration by the City Council.

cc: Kyron Banks